
 
 
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Disc Golf Course Update 
 
DATE:  June 8, 2023 

 
Having received the Parks & Recreation Committee’s recommendation from their May 
11 meeting as well as input from adjoining property owners, the City Council took action 
on the disc golf course expansion during their regular meeting on June 5. The City 
Council approved 4 motions in total: 
 

- The City will moved forward with the disc golf course as staff time allows. 

 

- Hole 5 and Pin 5 are not to be placed until the hole is realigned to the west. 

 

- Staff is to create a special event permit for disc golf course use, and no additional 

tournaments (beyond the two already scheduled for 2023) are to be scheduled 

until the permit is approved by the City Council. 

 

- The Planning Commission should continue the rezoning process for the 3 lots 

intended to be used as a parking lot.  

 

o While the Council did have some discussion about reducing the size of the 

parking lot and planning for park amenities to be place in the extra space, 

they chose not to take any action on these items until the Planning 

Commission’s recommendation on the rezoning comes before them. As 

such, no further work will be conducted on the parking lot until the City 

Council takes action on the issue. 

The City Council made it clear that completion of the disc golf course and associated 
special event permit should only be done as staff time allows. 
 
At this time, the City Council has not directed the Parks & Recreation Committee to take 
any further action on the disc golf course.  
 
 


